From: Tony

To: PL Planning Applications

Subject: WSCC/030/21 Extraction of clay at Loxwood W.Sussex
Date: 12 August 2021 17:15:10

Dear Sirs,

I would like to send an objection to the proposed extraction of clay at Loxwood.

My name is Mrs. Judith M. Stubley and I live at

Loxwood is a small village and it is quite out of the question for lorries to be carrying clay from what is an area
of lovely woodland used by many people for leisure.

We have lived in this village for many years and more and more houses seem to be appearing in various areas
of the village. There is a history of flooding which may not have been completely solved and I think the idea of
an industry extracting a resource such as clay is quite absurd.

I am strongly against this planning application.

Yours faithfully, Mrs. J. M. Stubley





